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Dear Parents/ Carers,

Welcome to ovr weekly blog. Thank You to everyone who attended Class 1 Assembly,
well done to all the children Por learning their [ines and speaking ovt so well. As
always, any queries and suggestions abovt anything we should be doing diPPerentiy
are very welcome. This can be done by calling into the oPPice, by email or by vsing
the suggestions box located in the main school entrance.

Kind Begards,

Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Xv"dﬁpf Qarden. , Please remember -
ny helpers are greatly appreciated
Don't Porget to rlQOMinage PP 4tay and Play Monday 3rd July 9.30 -10.30. Pre
gg N{-’gg.bge Helping Hand sc¢hool ¢children are Vgr'y welcome but please

.' : remember parents of Nursery and Reception
gg‘;fgéf{g;}v;ggg{;;gﬁ}mgﬁggg children are invited to this session which is an

invalvable way to see what is happening in yoor

Please ensure children continve to ¢child's ¢class. We have also got the Fire 4ervice
Wear the correct school vniPorm- with their Fire Engine visiting!

shoes, not trainers and the correct PE

kit as this was provided at no cost to ipiam
children who were part of oor School at Class 2 and 3 Rounders Competition - Please

the end of last year. See letter.
Also some children have been selected to take

. part in a cross covntry competition. You will

Is anyone having a clearovt? receive a letter iP your child has been chosen to
IP anyone is vpdating their take part as places are limited and we
television we would love to take | |appreciate not all children wish to take part in
your Platscreen television Por 50¢h events.

Use in s¢hool as an inPormation

Monitor screen in the entrance | |PTA AGM meeting Monday 3rd July at 2 p.m.
and school hall.

gelception New starters Meeting Wednesday 5th
oly.

Class InPormation.
our Class Organisation Por September will be as Pollows:

The Early Years post will be a Pull time position. Miss Dick Will be the Early Years
Teacher (Nursery and Reception Class).

Miss Todd and Miss Dick Will continve to share the teaching of Early Years vntil the
end oP term. On behalP of myselP, staPP, children and governors I would like to thank
Miss Todd Por her hard work and great ideas she has brought into our Early Years
class this school year. I am suvre that you all woold like to join vs in wishing Miss Todd
all the best Por the Puture.

Class 1(Years 1 and 2) will be tavght by Mrs Mavle.

Class 2 ( Years 3 and 4) will be tavght by Mrs Fortescue.

Class 3 ( Years 5 and 6) will be tavght by Mrs Fletcher.

We are Pinalising our swimming and P.E provision at Willowburn and should be able to
inPorm You Which classes will be swiMming next year in next weeks Blog.




